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Rolfs, Daniel

From: Gary Gorman [ggorman@gormanusa.com]
Sent: Thursday, August 30, 2012 4:01 PM
To: 'kenopin@ameritech.net'
Cc: Marx, Don; Rolfs, Daniel
Subject: FW: UWMF Response to Inquiries about Union Corners
Attachments: Theresa Soik.vcf

Ken,   

    The folks at UW Health thought it was necessary to clarify their arrangement with our firm in light of statements 
made by one of our competitors.   Please call if you have any questions. 

   

Gary Gorman 
CEO 
Gorman & Company, Inc. 
200 N. Main St., Oregon, WI 53575 
GGorman@GormanUSA.com 
Office (608) 835-3110 
Cell    (608) 444-6108 
Fax    (608) 835-3119 
www.GormanUSA.com 
  

  

From: Theresa Soik [mailto:Theresa.Soik@UWMF.WISC.EDU]  
Sent: Thursday, August 30, 2012 2:51 PM 
To: Gary Gorman 
Cc: Theresa Soik 
Subject: UWMF Response to Inquiries about Union Corners 

 

In response to internal inquiries and inquiries made in response to representations made within the context of the 
Union Corners Development presentations made on August 29, 2012, all should be advised that UWMF is working with 
Gorman & Company, Inc. relative to its development plans for the site.  UWMF is not working with any other developers 
at this time nor has there been any interviews or meetings with other developers about our needs at this site and 
program to date.   
  
  
Theresa N. Soik 
Director of Facilities and Materials Management 
University of Wisconsin Medical Foundation 
7974 UW Health Court 
Middleton, WI 53562 
(608) 826-6868 ph 
(608) 836-3434 fax 
 

Confidentiality Notice follows:  
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The information in this message (and the documents attached to it, if any) is confidential and may be legally privileged. 
It is intended solely for the addressee. Access to this message by anyone else is unauthorized. If you are not the 
intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution or any action taken, or omitted to be taken in reliance on it is 
prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this message in error, please delete all electronic copies of this 
message (and the documents attached to it, if any), destroy any hard copies you may have created and notify me 
immediately by replying to this email. Thank you.  


